
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 24, 2025 

Dear Prairie Rose Families, 

Thank you for an incredible year of rich learning, celebration and community. Farewell to our Grade 6 students as 
they embark middle school. There is so much to celebrate, and I look forward to another school year with you. 

The first day of school is Wednesday, September 3, 2025, for Grades 1 to 6 students.  

On the first day of school, teachers will gather students outside in a designated area (according to their entry 
doors) and enter the school by 8:50 a.m., when the bell rings. These designated areas will be marked by pylons 
and teachers will be present outside to meet their students. Students will exit using the same entry doors for 
recess, lunch (12:00 p.m.) and dismissal at 3:30 p.m.  

The first day of school for Nursery and Kindergarten students is in the morning of Monday, September 8, 2025. 
Class begins at 9:00 a.m. and ends at 11:30 a.m. daily for Nursery and Kindergarten students. A letter will be 
sent to families with a pre-assigned interview time for either Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday of September 3 to 
5th.  This will be mailed to you; please check your community mailbox in August or contact, Ms. Rachelle 
Dawybida at school on the last week of August for more information.  

Please review your child’s Report Card to see who their classroom teacher is for next year. Welcome the 
following teachers below and take note of the entry/exit doors that your child(ren) will be using and meeting their 
teacher on the first day of school: 

 Nursery, Kindergarten - Ms. Rachelle Dawybida | Room 113   → Torwood Crescent, front doors 
 Grade 1 – Ms. Sandeep Kaur (term) / Ms. Nadine Nassar | Room 208  → Lucas Avenue, bus loop doors 
 Grade 2-3 - Ms. Anabela Barros | Room 209    → Lucas Avenue, bus loop doors 
 Grade 2-3 - Mrs. Carla Simons | Room 214    → Chisholm Drive, side doors 
 Grade 4-5 - Ms. Denise Desjarlais | Room 212    → Chisholm Drive, side doors 
 Grade 4-5 - Mr. Randy Forbister | Room 215    → Chisholm Drive, side doors 
 Grade 6 - Mr. Jeremy Tosczak | Room 211    → Chisholm Drive, side doors 

We would like to wish Ms. Alle Turner and Ms. Reina Celestino the best in their new teaching journey in their new 
schools! Welcome Ms. Kaur to start our year with our Grade 1s until Ms. Nassar returns in October.  

We look forward to an amazing school year ahead. Have a wonderful summer break and see you in September! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. M. Manzano 
Principal  


